Henry Ford II Theatre and Forensics Boosters c/o Colleen Welicki, secretary 44863 Malow Sterling Heights, MI. 48314

Dear Roger,

Words cannot describe the gratitude we hold for your most generous sponsorship of our 2004 Fall musical, "Little Shop of Horrors". The students, staff and Boosters of Henry Ford II Theatre Department realize that without community support such as you provided, we would not have been able to produce such a successful presentation.

The entire Fine Arts Department appreciates the value of providing our students an opportunity to grow and develop in the areas of vocal and drama that this production offered our kids through your sponsorship. Without you we could have never done it!

Please consider yourself an honorary member of our acting troupe, an official

"Actor of the Tweed"

Thank- You so much for the support,
Sincerely,
Henry Ford II Theatre and Forensics Boosters,
And the students and staff of room "409"